
Traffic light shutdown notice — Newnham Campus
main entrance
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There is a planned shutdown of the traffic lights at Au Large Blvd. and Finch Ave. outside of

Newnham Campus. The shutdown is expected to start immediately and last up to 12 hours.

Toronto Police are on location to direct traffic.

Please note that this may cause delays in traffic entering or exiting campus.
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